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Tuesday 13th September 2022 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
I am pleased to attach the final Ofsted report for the junior school from their visit in July. I am sure you will agree that 

it is a pleasing report and reflects how hard the staff at Winklebury Federation work to provide the best education for 

your children. 

 

Although the report is for the junior school, staff from across both schools were involved in the process and we feel 

this is a reflection of the federation as a whole. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support and for those of you who contributed to the parent questionnaire. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Mrs S Mathlin 

Head of Federation 


